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efficiently dealt with any clinical issues that arose. She communicated well with the various 
surgical teams, and she advocated effectively for changes in patients’ management when 
appropriate. Her positive attitude and calm demeanor made her a valuable member of the 
PACU team, and we all enjoyed working with her. 

 During her regional anesthesia rotation, Valeria was one of the first providers to 
perform erector spinae plane blocks at UCSF. She also created a great presentation about this 
block, which was very well received. She has already developed outstanding regional anesthesia 
skills during her residency and I am convinced she could hone these skills during her regional 
anesthesia and acute pain management fellowship at the Cedars-Sinai Medical Center. Valeria 
is very open to feedback on how she can improve, from small details such as needle tip 
visualization under ultrasound to big picture concepts such as methods to encourage 
collaboration among OR staff. She is an excellent team player because she is adaptable, clear-
headed, and establishes a good rapport with the OR personnel.  
 

In terms of creative activities, Valeria has an outstanding track record in clinical 
research. She was trained in several laboratory techniques during her stints with the Batt 
Research Laboratory at Cornell University, the Sackler Institute of Graduate Biomedical Sciences 
at the New York University School of Medicine, as well as the Peter P. Lee M.D. Research 
Laboratory at Stanford University. Lately her research focus has shifted towards the role of 
virtual reality and its application to the perioperative setting, which is a promising and ongoing 
project. 
 
 It’s been a pleasure working with Dr. Carcamo-Cavazos and seeing her evolve and grow 
during her residency training. I fully expect her to continue to excel as an Assistant Clinical 
Professor and I strongly believe she will not only be a great asset to your department, but also 
contribute to the field of regional anesthesia and pain medicine in general. I highly recommend 
Dr. Carcamo-Cavazos for this position without any reservation. Please feel free to reach out to 
me with any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 

 


